
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

What a glorious time of year it is as we celebrate our Lord’s birth and the best is 
yet to come -- HIS return. I believe when that moment arrives, we will not miss this 
crazy earth at all. As we look around us here at so many hurting and confused 
people not understanding the Gospel, may we be faithful in sharing this wonderful 
Hope with others. 
 
Classes begin the 17th of January, so our minds are gearing up for another year. 
Please be praying for our students as we really have no idea who they are or how 
many but the Lord knows and He will bring those here to the Bible school. 
 
We have been praying for a 15 passenger van and the Lord has provided a 2016 
Ford Transit. Ryan and Denver drove it from Hermosillo yesterday. It will need a 
few minor repair's as it been used in the city all of its life time but that's fine.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Our other 15 passenger has been in the shop for the past three weeks with 
transmission problems so we hope when it comes out, it will be a quick sale. 
Thank you for your prayers for this van as well. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 
  

 

 

Susan and I look forward to our times of celebration in the weeks ahead, 
enjoying family and the Season before the business is on again next month. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a Blessed Christmas and thank you so much for your faithfulness in 
standing behind us with your giving and prayers. God continues to build His 

church and it is very evident in what HE is doing. 
 

Merry Christmas, 
 

Howard and Susan Dyck 

 

 


